Report To ADSCOM Concerning C37.59 (Conversions of Switchgear)
May 4, 2004

During the last six months, there have been multiple applications of this standard which have initiated comments. Several issues have arisen which need further clarification to reflect present practice. One of these concerns low voltage Molded Case breaker elements, previously also qualified to C37.50,  which are installed in previously qualified and tested C37.50 frames. This and other suggestions or comments from the working group will be considered for future action and added to the “hit list”. Very likely a PAR will be requested for updates in the standard for conversion activity which is continually evolving.

On a personal note, we are gratified that Ward, one of the major contributors to this standard, continues to recover from a serious stroke which he suffered about two months ago.
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